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ROBINSON & AMITY ROUNDABOUT 
Temporary Closure 

 
The Nampa Highway District will temporarily close the new Robinson & Amity roundabout on 
May 28th to install an art piece in the center island.  The closure will start about 9:00 am, and is 
expected to last four hours. The art piece will represent a trolley car of the historic Boise & 
Interurban Railway, which operated in the Treasure Valley between 1890 and 1928. 
 
During the closure, flaggers will detour north-south through traffic around to Happy Valley Rd. or 
McDermott Rd., and east-west through traffic around to Victory Rd. or Greenhurst Rd. All 
surrounding properties will be accessible throughout the project, but will only be approachable 
from a single direction. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


